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22/01101/SN 
Mrs Michelle Carr 
01670 623838 
michelle.carr@northumberland.gov.uk 
1st June 2022 
 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
CONSULTATION ON STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING REQUEST 
 
Proposal: Street naming for 4 new dwellings   
At: Land South Of Seabank Chalet Site, Spittal, Northumberland, ,   
Proposed Address(es):  
 
 
1-4 (c) Sandbanks, Spittal, Berwick upon Tweed 
 
I refer to the above Street Naming and Numbering application which was received on 14th 
April 2022. 
 
I have attached a location plan for your records and would be grateful if you could provide 
me  with your observations on the proposal within the next 28 days. If you feel the proposals 
are unsuitable, can you please give details of your objections and alternative suggestions. 
 
If you wish to discuss the progress of this application please contact the Technical Support 
Team on the above contact details. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

 
Michelle Carr 

 
 
Mrs Michelle Carr 
Technical Support (Building Control)  
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